



A Message from The Ranch Co-Founders & Our Team


Thank you for the outpouring of emails, text messages, and phone calls. The 
recent events in our community have weighed heavy on our hearts and your 
support has meant the world to us. While we are incredibly fortunate that our 
staff and property have remained safe, many in the greater Los Angeles area 
have had a different experience. Our thoughts are with everyone who has been 
impacted, and we have the deepest gratitude to the first responders and 
volunteers who are working tirelessly to protect the lives and homes of those we 
love.


Compassion, connection, and an appreciation for nature are at the foundation of 
our Ranch Values. During this time, we are providing warm beds, healthy meals, 
and hot showers to our displaced staff and their families. Many on our team 
have close relationships to those on the front lines and we are supporting one 
another to ensure our team and their loved ones are taken care of. We are also 
collecting items including food from our garden, pet and baby products, and 
household and personal care supplies to help those families and animals most in 
need. If you would like to contribute to the local relief efforts, we encourage you 
to consider: 


Los Angeles Fire Department Foundation

California Community Foundation

Baby2Baby

International Medical Corps

World Central Kitchen

SPCALA’s Disaster Animal Response Team

Pasadena Humane Society


While we have taken the week of January 12th to support our staff and 
community, we look forward to resuming our programming on Saturday, 
January 18th and welcoming you soon. 


Thank you again for your kindness and understanding during this time. 

 

In Health, 

 

Sue, Alex, and The Ranch Malibu Team

https://supportlafd.org/
https://www.calfund.org/
https://baby2baby.org/
https://internationalmedicalcorps.org/
https://wck.org/
https://spcala.com/
https://pasadenahumane.org/

